




Subject: Re: Website
From: Bob Nelson <bobnelson.moaa@gmail.com>
Date: 2/23/2016 6:17 PM
To: CDR Walter Albert Rey
CC: 

Hi Walter -

We established our own, stand-alone website in 2007 and in 2014 we transitioned to
NonProfitDynamics (Joe Leonard, owner and developer) for hosting our site at
www.ppcmoaa.org. Joe has done a very good job for us as you can see from our site. His
cost is also very reasonable and he is very attentive to suggestions, improvements or
corrections.
He is Cc'd on this message.
sf, Bob Nelson
Webmaster, Pikes Peak Chapter





Subject: Re: website
From: Smart <2smart1@gmail.com>
Date: 2/24/2016 2:49 PM
To: 
BCC: jrleonard@jrleonard.com

Hello,

I'm not impressed with MOAA's website nor with any of the soluƟons they provided.  We created
our own website many, many years ago and we found that to be the best way to keep in touch
with and help our members.

Over Ɵme, the sites care and feeding became a real burden.  I had been spending 8-10 hours a day,
every day, using various Adobe soŌware to make changes, alteraƟons, improvements, addiƟons to
the web site and I cried for help. Someone provided contact informaƟon for Joe Leonard and he
saved me.  Our chapter has been using the services of Joe Leonard for the heavy liŌing on our
website and that was my salvaƟon.  Joe redesigned the site using his propriety soŌware and things
have operated smoothly and easily ever since.  I no longer have to worry about wriƟng code to
make changes to the website.  I pass the requirement to Joe and he takes care of it.  I just make
sure we conƟnue to provide Ɵmely useful info for our members, add photos of events, inform the
members of events, etc.  Life is easier.  I'll put contact info below and I suggest you contact him and
see if his services can help you.

Joe Leonard
Work phone 843-297-8597
Email  jrl@nonprofitdynamics

Cheers,
HR Smart Col. USAF Ret.
Web Master, Scholarship Chair, Past VP1 & President
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